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The existence of dark matter has been well established with overwhelming evidence, but its
particle identity is still unknown. For more than three decades, significant theoretical and
experimental efforts have been directed towards the search for a Weakly Interacting Massive
Particle (WIMP), often overlooking other possibilities. The lack of an unambiguous positive WIMP
signal, at both indirect- and direct-detection experiments and at the LHC, stresses the need to
expand dark matter research into additional theoretical scenarios and, more importantly, to
develop new experimental capabilities that go beyond the limitations of WIMP detection. In this
talk I will shortly review the current status of the field and discuss new theoretical ideas and
experimental avenues for searching for light dark matter in the MeV to GeV mass range, focusing
on direct detection experiments.
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LEPP and CHESS resources have merged and a new  lab, (CLASSE),  has formed. LEPP's primary source of support is the National Science Foundation.  Visit us at www.lepp.cornell.edu
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